
M I N N E S O T A  D E P A R T M E N T  O F  H E A L T H  

Let’s Talk!   

 

Come join a conversation about COVID-19 with 

the MDH Disability Unit and Community Partners  
The Minnesota Department of Health’s (MDH) Persons with Disabilities Unit will be 

hosting regular Zoom sessions in partnership with the Minnesota Consortium for 

Citizens with Disabilities (MNCCD). At these sessions, MDH and others will give 

information on COVID-19-related efforts that impact persons with disabilities. This 

will be an opportunity to hear the latest information and share your input and 

questions.  

When:   Tuesday, May 25, 2021 

   11:30 AM – 1:00 PM  

 

This month’s spotlight:  

Legislative Actions Impacting the Disability Community in Minnesota   

 

To register:  

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJArd-qhrz0rGNFuZCtlhNwkKg4UIl72jI3X  

Please note: An ASL interpreter and captioning will be available.  

  

Minnesota Department of Health | health.mn.gov | 651-201-5000  
625 Robert Street North PO Box 64975, St. Paul, MN 55164-0975  

Contact health.communications@state.mn.us to request an alternate format.  

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fzoom.us%2Fmeeting%2Fregister%2FtJArd-qhrz0rGNFuZCtlhNwkKg4UIl72jI3X&data=04%7C01%7Clisa.gemlo%40state.mn.us%7C1c0ce5165042409fbefd08d9099da9f5%7Ceb14b04624c445198f26b89c2159828c%7C0%7C1%7C637551395037734319%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=YEdsy0OAzx%2Fb71k3y3kfmbFZ%2BZRlyqbhaoO3Qy%2BqU70%3D&reserved=0

